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FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION PRIOR 
AUTHORIZATION REQUIREMENT 

 
Federal campaign finance law requires the American Hospital Association Political Action Committee 
(AHAPAC) and the Nebraska Hospital Association Political Action Committee (NHA PAC), acting on its 
behalf, to have prior authorization from the hospital CEO or other qualified hospital representative 
before solicitation of eligible employees of the hospital occurs. 
 

Under federal law, once the Prior Authorization card is signed, individuals may be asked to contribute 
to AHAPAC if they fall into both of the following categories: 
 

1) salaried employees of a member hospital, and 
2) supervisory, managerial/administrative positions with professional responsibilities. 

 

Please be aware that certain state and federal election laws may differ, with state laws being less 
restrictive in certain areas. If specific questions arise, it may be useful to contact an attorney. 

 

 

 
 

Please sign and return to David Slattery, Director of Advocacy, Nebraska Hospital Association via 
email to dslattery@nebraskahospitals.org, by fax to (402) 742-8191, or mail to the address below. 
 
 

The American Hospital Association Political Action Committee (AHAPAC) is authorized as the only 
federal trade association PAC to solicit contributions from eligible employees of: 
 

 

Hospital   ________________________________ 

City     ________________________________, Nebraska 

CEO/Administrator     (PRINT)     ________________________________ 
 
For the following years: (hospital executive signature for each year) 

 

2019 __________________________________ 

2020 __________________________________ 

2021 __________________________________ 

2022 __________________________________ 

2023 __________________________________ 

PRIOR AUTHORIZATION 
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